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On February 8, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of 

a report from the Public Defense Commission on a remediation plan. 

 

The most recent version of the PDC’s remediation plan is of very good quality and 

outlines the challenges facing the agency.  PDC’s report identifies 25 of the agency’s top 

issues to be remediated.  These issues leave no misunderstanding regarding what 

systemic changes are required of the agency and that decisive action is required.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


